
 

 

 
FFL THEFT REWARD 

Up to 

$20,000 
For information leading to the arrest and conviction of the person or persons 

responsible for the April 25, 2014 burglary and firearms theft at: 

Gene’s Pawn Shop 

 
A Federal Firearms Licensee located at 122 Cleveland Rd., Cornelia, GA 

                            
Investigators are seeking the public’s help with identifying the subjects involved and 

providing information on the location of any or all of the stolen firearms. 
 

This case is being investigated as a joint effort by ATF and the Cornelia Police Department. 
 

   

 

 

The Bureau of Alcohol, Tobacco, Firearms and Explosives 

and 

The National Shooting Sports Foundation 

IF YOU HAVE INFORMATION REGARDING THIS INCIDENT PLEASE CALL 

ATF’S Toll-Free, 24-hour hotline: 

1-888-ATF-TIPS (1-888-283-8477) 
All calls will be kept confidential. 


